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Re: Resolution in support of measures to attain federal clean air standards. 

Dear Council Members: 

Every three to five years, we prepare an overall plan for air quality improvement - our 
roadmap to clean air. The AQMD has recently released the Draft 2007 Air Quality 
Management Plan. We ask for your support to call on the California Air Resources Board 
and the federal Environmental Protection Agency to substantially accelerate their emission 
reduction programs. A resolution of support is attached for your consideration. 

Since most air pollution is generated by mobile sources - including everything from cars 
and trucks to ships, trains and planes - much of the plan focuses on proposed measures to 
reduce mobile source emissions. What makes this planning cycle exceptionally challenging 
is the adoption of new federal clean air standards, and their fast-approaching attainment 
deadlines. By 201 5, we must be in attainment for fine particulate, or PM2,5, and by 202 1, 
for ozone. 

This battle is not just about the numbers. New and additional health studies indicate urgent 
public health concerns, especially from fine particulates. This includes impaired lung 
function for children growing up in this region, increased episodes of respiratory disease 
symptoms, an increase in doctor visits for heart disease, and an increase in death rates. 

A monumental challenge faces our region; requiring all sectors to work together to meet 
these near-impossible compliance deadlines. If we fail to come into compliance, this region 
may face severe sanctions, including the withholding of transportation funds. Since most air 
pollution is generated by mobile sources, it is absolutely critical for both the state and 
federal governments to accelerate their efforts to significantly reduce the emissions from 
these sources. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Please contact me at (909) 396-2598 if you 
have any questions or need any additional information. We will be available to provide 
testimony in support of this request before your council. 

Sincerely, 

Rainbow Yeung 
Sr. Public Affairs Specialist 

01 /29/2007 
Item 10.B. 
Handout by Rainbow Yeung 










































